GM's Office

Tel: 011 2635990, Tel/ Fax: 011 2636449
Email: gmnwsdb@sltnet.lk or gm@waterboard.lk

My Ref.: P&M/PU/PSF/137 11t March 2021

Deputy General Manager(WC/WN/WS/NW/NC/N/C/S/Sab/Uva/East),
Unit Rates for Pipe Laying

The unit rates for laying of uPVC, DI and HDPE pipes are recommended by the Technical
Evaluation Committee for the Procurement Committee (PC) approval.

A sample of document prepared for the purpose of signing the subsequent Contract
Agreement and Unit Rafes are uploaded to the Water Board web site as follows:

Unit Rates
NWSDB web / Sample “Bills of Quantities” Tab under restricted links/ Item No. 4,
NWSDB Rates for Rate Contracts/ 4.2 for Laying Contracts

Sample of Awarding Document
NWSDB web / “Standard Bidding Document” Tab under restricted links/ Works

Contract/ Item No. 13, Awarding Document

Until PC approval is obtained for the unit rates, please prepare the BOQs and retain with
you. Once the PC approval is obtained you will be informed to submit the document for

further process.

Cc: AddL.GM(W/NC/SS/EU) - pl. follow up
DGM(P&D) - f.n.a.pl.



